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Mister Chairman and members of the committee, my name is Eric Stafford, Vice President of
Government Affairs for the Kansas Chamber. The Kansas Chamber represents small, medium
and large businesses of all industry segments across the state. The Kansas Chamber appreciates

the opportunity to testify in support of Senate Bill 265.

SB 265 offers the ability for the board of tax appeals, upon request and consent by the party
and their attorney, if any, to serve an order or notice through electronic communications. In
today’s electronic world, this is a positive change that provides expedited, and more efficient

communications between taxpayers and BOTA.

We appreciate the opportunity to testify in support of Senate Bill 265, and | am happy to
answer any questions at the appropriate time.
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